June 8, 2022

| have accepted a job at Sidney City Schoals. Pending approval at their June 20th board
meeting, | would like to submit this letter as notification of my resignation at the conclusion of my
contracted work year for 2021-2022. Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to work at
Bucyrus. | have enjoyed my time here, and | appreciate the experience | have gained.

Sincerely,

Qo it

Anna Ruckman
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